
 

     Election Notice 
 

The South Dakota Public Assurance Alliance (SDPAA) Board of Directors election will be held Wednesday, 
October 1, 2025, at the SDPAA Annual Membership meeting during the SDML Annual Conference 
in Pierre, SD. The election shall be determined by a majority of those SDPAA Member entities present 
and voting with each Member entity having one vote. Election winners will be seated on the Board of 
Directors starting January 1, 2026 to serve a three-year term. A copy of the Board of Directors Election 
Policy Resolution is available upon request.  

If you are interested in a position on the SDPAA Board of Directors, you must meet the following 
qualifications:    

 
Article V – Paragraph 2 - Qualifications of Members of the Board.  

Members of the Board shall be either: 

a. Elected officials of an Alliance Member, provided the governing Board of the Member in question has 
supported their appointment or candidacy by Resolution; or    

b. Representatives, employees or appointed officials of an Alliance Member, provided the governing 
Board of the Member in question has supported their appointment or candidacy by Resolution.  

SDPAA Board of Directors positions up for election are currently held by: 

 Bruce Outka, Lawrence County Deputy States Attorney, Deadwood 
 Adam Karst, Director of Administration, Watertown  
 Steve Harding, Mayor, Pierre 

 
Please send a letter of application and supporting Resolution by the deadline date of September 5, 2025 
to: 

Lisa Nold, Director of Risk Sharing Services 
South Dakota Municipal League  
208 Island Drive 
Ft. Pierre, South Dakota 57532 
Phone: 1-800-658-3633 
Email: Lisa@sdmunicipalleague.org  

All applications will be forwarded to the SDPAA Nominating Committee.  
 


